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Dear Sirs,

I wish to object to the proposal of over 1000 homes on the current site at velmore farm, for the following
reasons:

Impact on traffic and associated pollution to this already congested area

Breach of the local gap

Increase of local flooding. The proposed site entrance is already known as a local flooding zone

Local health services will not be able to cope

Loss of valuable green space and footpaths

The presence of high voltage power lines over housing is unacceptable

Amy Brooker




